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Date:  January 6, 2025 
 
To:  Mayor and Members of the City Council 
 
Through: Bryant Powell, City Manager 

Ted Wolff, Public Works Director 
 

From:  Shane Kiesow, Public Works Manager 
 
Subject: Project # HFS24-15 Award 
 
 
 
City staff respectfully requests city council consideration of award of contract to MR Tanner 

Construction for project HFS24-15 for the retrofit of Superstition Blvd. sidewalk ramps for a not 

to exceed amount including 10% contingency for unforeseens of $167,769.36.  Project is 

budgeted with use of HURF and Pinal County Transportation Sales Tax monies. 

 

This work was discussed with council at the July 16, 2024 City Council regular session under 

Public Works’ “Fiscal Year 2025 CIP & Street Maintenance Plan.” The work involves the retrofit 

of sidewalk ramps along Superstition Blvd. to bring them up to current Americans with Disability 

Act (“ADA”) standards.  By law, ADA improvements need to be completed when a street is 

improved.  Superstition is planned to be repaved within the next two years which qualifies as an 

improvement triggering this needed work.  The segment of Superstition Blvd. to be covered by 

this project is from Meridian Drive to Idaho Road.  The project would last for about two to three 

weeks during the March – May 2025 timeframe.  Work would occur during the daytime hours 

with lane and sidewalk closures planned for those areas active with construction.  No side 

streets or entrances to residential or commercial properties would be impacted. 

 
 


